POINSETTIAS

The Junior Class of First Presbyterian Day School is selling poinsettias as part of the Fall
Festival! These are large variety poinsettias that are usually sold at the florists. You will
need to pick up the Poinsettias on Tuesday, December 5th in the MAC lobby from 3:00 until
6:00 pm. All Poinsettias MUST be picked up on December 5th. GREAT GIFT IDEA FOR

FAMILY, FRIENDS AND BUSINES!

6 % INCH POTS - $15.00
(APPROX 18” TALL)

QUANTITY
NEEDED

DYNASTY RED

8 % INCH POTS - $25.00
(APPROX 3 FT TALL)
QUANTITY

NEEDED

PINK

WHITE

JINGLE BELL (MARBLE)

Orders MUST be received no later than Friday, November 17™

Make checks payable to FPD Junior class...

Questions?? Lara Carlton at 5 carlton@cox.net or 478-737-8577

Name Amount Enclosed

Cell Phone and email




